[bookmark: _GoBack]PSA/PC meeting 30th May 2022
Committee members present:  Rebecca Gallagher / Gillian Brunt / Eleanor Pryde.
Staff members present:  Miss Millar, Mrs Weir, Mrs Gilmour, Mrs Tartaglia. 
Apologies:  Nicolle Hamilton, Lorna Clelland, Jane Rennie, Shireen Jawas.


1. Feedback from May Fun Day 
This was very positive, we raised £685 and the kids all loved it.  Great to see things happening again in school.

2. Free time Friday 
Currently still in place, and in the new term, depending on covid rules toys may be allowed back in to school.  Parent Anne Marie suggested the children are allowed to do a show and tell at FTF and the school are looking at this.  No pets will be allowed. 

3. Gym kits 
It has been confirmed that on PE days children are still to go in wearing PE outfit.   

4. Inner playground 
Miss Millar is to send GB details of the allocated school property maintenance inspector.

5. Goals renewal 
School have already bought some.

6. School sign renewal 
School is happy to go forward on this and we will look into it.

7. Car Parking signs 
Mrs Gilmour said that possibly the Junior Road Safety Officers could do this in the new term.  	Follow up at the AGM.  It was also suggested that a competition be put in place with a prize. 

8. Funding requests
PSA have agreed to fund nursery pencil cases and also wooden prams for the nursery.  School confirmed that all teachers and staff are aware of how to request anything, but due to covid and low funds it was likely they were just being polite by not asking.  There is money in the account to be spent. 

9. Parent Access
Discussed that currently the children are allowed to mix indoors for an event, however we still have parent restrictions.  We hope that by next term this has changed.  It will be reviewed again at the AGM in September 

10. Acronyms 
Parent Sandra Fannon raised the point that a lot of parents may not realise what PSA / PC stand for, and suggested we use the full name and then PC/PSA in brackets as not everyone is aware of this.  This will be done on all communication from now. 

11. Newsletters 
We have decided that from the new term in August, the PSA and PC will do a newsletter every term to explain what has been done, current campaigns and any upcoming events.  We hope this will raise awareness of each and encourage more parents to help. 

12. AOB
Parent Balla Ba raised the topic of racism within the school.  Although this is an individual matter, he wanted to raise awareness within the parent forum on this subject, and to help others understand the effects of this on an individual.  It was discussed that being a part of the PC would help in getting these views across and raising the awareness within the entire parent community.  

13. Next Meeting
AGM will be held in person, and the school are to come back with suitable dates.
